
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, April 3 – 
Thursday, April 27 

SBAC Testing - Odd 
Bell Schedule 

Period 0 7:00a.m. – 7:54 a.m. 

Period 1  8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:00 a.m. - 10:10 a.m. 

Period 3  10:15 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 

Lunch 12:15 p.m. - 12:55 p.m. 

Period 5  1:03 p.m. - 3:03 p.m. 

Period 7 3:09 p.m. - 4:03 p.m. 

Monday, April 3 – 
Thursday, April 27 

SBAC Testing - Even 
Bell Schedule 

Period 0 7:00a.m. – 7:54 a.m. 

Period 2 8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

Nutrition 10:00 a.m. - 10:10 a.m. 

Period 4 10:15 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 

Lunch 12:15 p.m. - 12:55 p.m. 

Period 6 1:03 p.m. - 3:03 p.m. 

Period 7 3:09 p.m. - 4:03 p.m. 

MONDAY, April 3, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor (spaces in PE Lot) and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space and LOT PE 
 

 You must have your permit visible and 
posted in the REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped 
over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email 
House B: 

1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, 
model, color) and the BHHS parking 
pass number (if it has one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you 

violate any of the above rules! 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK  
 
Monday SBAC Odd Schedule (see below) 
Tuesday: SBAC Even Schedule (see below) 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: SBAC Odd Schedule (see below) 
Friday: SBAC Even Schedule (see below) 

 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
 
 
 
 
Textbook room will be closed on Tuesday 4/4, Wednesday 4/5 and Thursday 4/6 
 
Make Up AP Preadministration If you are currently in an AP class and have not already done your AP preadministration you must 
attend a makeup on Tuesday, April 4th during lunch in room 290. Please be prompt.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BHHS TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK is April 24-28. A great time to show our amazing BHHS Teachers and Staff that 
they are appreciated! Love, PTSA  
 
Attention 11th Graders – This year’s SBAC/State testing will begin the week of Monday, April 3rd. Testing will take place during 
Math and English and will run for a few weeks. Please make sure you are here in attendance for these tests.  
 
Sorry to inform everyone but we are SOLD OUT of student parking permits. Thank you to those who quickly purchased their 
parking permit for second semester.  
 
Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular activities, 
and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks payable to BHHS and 
pay directly in the student store. 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from your 
teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Dynamic professionals are coming to share their career journeys with YOU, so explore areas that might be helpful when deciding on 
colleges, majors, eventual careers, or to use as networking opportunities for internships or jobs. One NEW workshop to consider this 
year will be a student panel of great BHHS Alums sharing “Practical College/Career Tips”. We will also offer the “Internship Workshop 
with Visiting Businesses” if you would like first-hand business advice about internships. If you have questions come to room 290 or 
email Michelle Redston mredston@bhusd.org  
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? Come to 
Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing group of 
tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a drop in 
program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first come, first serve 
basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. Contact Yunchao 
Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 
 
Distinguished Speaker's Series New Season. If you are interested in hearing any of the following people speak in Beverly Hills High 
School please contact Ms. Garratt in Room V-21. Each event takes place on a Sunday in Beverly Hills. The cost of admission is FREE for 
our students.  
 
Captain Scott Kelly, Sunday, May 7, 2017 
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Upcoming College Visits 
Marymount Manhattan College, Friday April 21 at 1:10 p.m., College Center 
American Jewish University, Wednesday, April 26 at 1:10 p.m., College Center 
Sign up via Naviance under the “colleges” tab and “upcoming college visits”  
https://connection.naviance.com/family-connection/auth/login/?hsid=bhhs  
 
SAT and ACT Weekly Test Prep Courses on Campus for Spring: Juniors! Are you looking for a small-group test prep program to 
prepare you for the Spring Sat and ACT exams? Received personalized small-group test prep in a comfortable setting right on campus.  
Classes begin in February and include three weekend mock exams for extra practice and review. Course cost = $899 Please see flyer 
below for details, sign up now, spaces are limited. Click the FLYER for details.  
 
Junior Meetings with Ms. Rowley Second semester is a great opportunity to meet with me in regards to college planning and create a 
game plan for the next year. 
 
Before requesting a meeting, please complete the following in Naviance: 
1. Complete the Supermatch College Search in Naviance (connection.naviance.com/bhhs) 
2. Add prospective colleges to your “colleges I’m thinking about list” (it’s okay if these might change!) 
3. Start or complete a Resume under the “About me” tab and “Interesting things about me” 
4. AFTER you have completed the above, email crowley@bhusd.org with a preferred date and time to meet. These meetings may be 
during class time (you will be responsible for making up any missed work, check with your teacher ahead of time) parents are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special 
Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are 
welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and  
 
don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program.  
And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 

· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 

 
College Mondays Workshop Series All sessions during lunch in room 290 
  

Monday, April 03, 2017 
Q&A with College Counselor 

 
“I have a quick question” 

 

Monday, April 10, 2017 Planning a Productive Summer 
 

Monday, April 17, 2017 
Naviance 

 
College search, prospective college list 

 
Monday, April 24, 2017 Requesting Recommendation Letters for College Applications 

 

Monday, May 15, 2017 
Brainstorming your College Essay 

 
Where to begin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vet nor 
endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter 
that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
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Packaging Position for Local Skin Care Company (Owned by two BHHS Alums!!):  A local company is looking to hire a few BHHS students 
to prepare packages for shipment.  The hours and days are flexible. The position will provide minimum wage. To apply send an email and 
resume to the owner Mr. Eliot Elihu at elliot@skindirect.com to schedule an interview, noting "BHHS Candidate" in the subject line.  
Contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with questions. 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school 
children having social and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! Tuesday afternoons we work at the 
Horace Mann School and Thursday afternoons we work at the Beverly Vista School. You may pick one day or do both depending 
upon your schedule. For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call (310) 285-6810 
 
NEW (3/28) ”Event Planning” Internship Opportunity: The District by Hannah An is looking for an Events intern. The West 
Hollywood restaurant is seeking students that are detail oriented and well-organized; someone who wants to learn the event industry 
from first-hand experience. The internship is 2 days a week, 3 hours at a time. Hailing from the established Crustacean Beverly Hills 
hospitality family, the District is Hannah's first solo endeavor and introduces a contemporary flair to Vietnamese cuisine.  We work with 
some of L.A.'s premier fashion designers, entertainment companies, brands, political figures, and more. Contact 
annk@thedistrictbyha.com with a cover letter and a resume describing your work experience or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org if 
you have any questions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BHHS TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK is April 24-28. A great time to show our amazing BHHS Teachers and Staff that 
they are appreciated! Love, PTSA  
 
SENIOR PARENT BREAKFAST! Join us for a fun and informative morning! 
Thursday, May 11th 
9:00-11:00 am 
SnAKS Cafe at Saks 
Tickets $35, space limited 
RSVP: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/senior-parent-breakfast-tickets-32907613558 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SENIORS: Graduation Speech sign-ups will be March 29th – April 7th. If you are interested in being a speaker at Graduation, please pick 
up information and sign up in House C, room 288. 
 
REMINDER – The Due Date to Apply for the Beverly Hills Baha’i Scholarship is this Friday, March 31, 2017! (Grade 12 - Up to 
four awards ranging from $250 to $1000) The establishment of this scholarship was inspired by the life of a caring, loving, young 
Baha’i teacher who lost her life as a result of her dedication to the education of children in Iran. The Baha’i Scholarship was launched to 
promote the principles of peace and unity throughout the world. Students will be asked to submit an essay ranging between 1000-1200 
words. For the essay topic and scholarship rules and guidelines, please go to the following link: http://tinyurl.com/ldmy85k or pick 
up an application in any of the Houses or in the College Center. All Beverly Hills High School seniors are eligible and encouraged to 
participate in this scholarship competition! Don’t miss out on your opportunity to apply by this Friday, March 31, 2017! 
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SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://tinyurl.com/hdqm8qr 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
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